
Notice of School Board Meeting 
Of the 

Grand Coulee Dam School District 
December 20, 2021 

5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

The Grand Coulee Dam School District will only be holding one school board meeting in December.  
 

The December 13th & 27th meetings have been canceled. The board will only be meeting on 
December 20th at 5:30 p.m. 

 


